Dear praying Friends and Supporters:

On the 10th of Feb. I will be joining my Ecuadorian coworkers on a medical/evangelistic trip on the Nushini river to the Waorani Indian tribe that we have been working among during the past five years. God is doing a great work among them and we will be using a church building that the Indians have built as our clinic. I will be using an Ecuadorian dentist and doctor. Sandro, my co-worker that I turned my medical caravan ministry over to, has a dentist lined up and has the prospect of a doctor. Please be in prayer that he will be able to convince this doc to join us. We are praying that God will do a great work amongst us and that there will be a harvest of souls.

Through the generous gift of friend we were able to purchase a large canoe that was needed for going up the Nushini river to visit communities of this tribe that have never been contacted by civilization. Plans are in the making to make a trip to visit these communities. Please pray for this contact. It is so encouraging to me to see the new Waorani believers have the desire to reach their own with the Gospel.

I was asking Pedro Jr. if there were any needs he and his team have for this up coming trip and he needs some help to purchase gas for the new canoe. This canoe will be used to go up and down the river to the communities we have contacted with the Gospel and bring sick and hurting Indians down to where we will be attending those who are in need of medical and dental attention. Then Pedro added that they could help in the feeding those who come

for help. In the Waorani culture the community gather together to eat their meals. So whenever meals are served everyone comes to eat. So we will be feeding a lot of people during our stay there. Zoila, Pedro Sr. widow, will be in charge of doing all the cooking and what a meal she can cook up!! So I am looking for some help to get the gas they need for transportation and food to feed the Indians. If you would like to help you can send your gift to Impact Ministries Box 780025, San Antonio TX 78278 and earmark your check 'Al's mission trip'. Thank you for any help you can be.

I am so excited to see what God is going to during my time down there on this trip. God is opening doors for my coworkers to get the Gospel into this tribe that has been so hostile to the outside world. Please pray every day for Victory on this trip. I can't thank you enough for all you have done for me and my team during the past years. For your support and prayers and being a part is getting the Gospel to these dear, lost Indians of Ecuador and also for my medical trips that I take into Honduras. Speaking of Honduras I have three trips scheduled for this year. One in April, one in June and one in Sept. I do have volunteers for my June and Sept. trips but no one has signed up for April 7-15. If April works for you please come and join me on an exciting trip to Honduras and let's work together to get the Gospel to the lost.

Serving the King together,

Αl